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To: OFFICE RECEPTIONIST, CLERK <SUPREME@COURTS.WA.GOV>
Subject: CPG board proposal
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It is my understanding the supreme court is considering having more persons acting as CPG's
to be on the Board. It does seem to me this is a reasonable proposal. One of the things that has
come up over the years I have had my license (since 2014) is that sometimes the Board seems
out of touch with the individuals who have a license, but don't have my clients, and tend to
work mostly for Medicaid and/or intellectually disabled people who don't have resources. It is
difficult and expensive to maintain this license, and a little more understanding for those who
carry small caseloads might be a good thing.

thank you

Kristi Hunziker, LICSW
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